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Comments 

Recommendation (Request for Extension) 
On April 27, 2022, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) filed its Results of Operations for the 

twelve months ended December 31, 2021, along with its confidential Wind Resources 

Report. On April 27, 2022, the Public Service Commission (Commission) issued an action 

request for the Division to review for compliance and to make recommendations with a due 

date of May 27, 2022.  

After initial review, the Division has determined that the review will require requests for 

information from the Company, modeling of spreadsheets, and additional review 

procedures. In past reviews, the Division has found that this additional work requires an 

additional two to three months. Therefore, the Division is requesting that the Commission 

extend the due date of the Division’s response to August 31, 2022. This should allow the 

Division sufficient time to conduct a proper review and make recommendations. 

cc:   Jana Saba, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
   Chris Parker, Director 

Artie Powell, Manager 
Brenda Salter, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
Trevor Jones, Utility Analyst 

Date: May 19, 2022 
Re: Docket No. 22-035-10, PacifiCorp’s Results of Operations Report for the Utah 

Jurisdiction for the twelve months ended December 31, 2021. 
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